The Winterhouse Mysteries
Eventually, you will unconditionally discover a further experience and triumph
by spending more cash. yet when? get you undertake that you require to get
those every needs like having significantly cash? Why dont you try to acquire
something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to
comprehend even more in relation to the globe, experience, some places, when
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your completely own times to enactment reviewing habit. in the midst of
guides you could enjoy now is the winterhouse mysteries below.

The Mystery of Black Hollow Lane Julia Nobel 2019-03-05 For fans of The
Mysterious Benedict Society and The Blackthorn Key series comes an awardwinning boarding school mystery about twelve year old Emmy, who's shipped off
to a prestigious British school. But her new home is hiding a secret society
... and it may be the answer to Emmy's questions about her missing father. With
a dad who disappeared years ago and a mother who's a bit too busy to parent,
Emmy is shipped off to Wellsworth, a prestigious boarding school in England,
where she's sure she won't fit in. But then she finds a box of mysterious
medallions in the attic of her home with a note reading: These belonged to your
father. When she arrives at school, she finds the strange symbols from the
medallions etched into walls and books, which leads Emmy and her new friends,
Jack and Lola, to Wellsworth's secret society: The Order of Black Hollow Lane.
Emmy can't help but think that the society had something to do with her dad's
disappearance, and that there may be more than just dark secrets in the halls
of Wellsworth... Pick up the Black Hollow Lane series for your 5th grade and
middle school students, kids 9-12, and young readers who love twisty mysteries
with: Boarding schools Secret societies Cryptic letters Secret relics A
fantastic group of friends
Aggie Morton, Mystery Queen: the Body Under the Piano Marthe Jocelyn 2021-04-06
A smart and charming middle-grade mystery series starring young detective Aggie
Morton and her friend Hector, inspired by the imagined life of Agatha Christie
as a child and her most popular creation, Hercule Poirot. Aggie Morton lives in
a small town on the coast of England in 1902. Adventurous and imaginative but
deeply shy, Aggie hasn't got much to do since the death of her beloved father .
. . until the fateful day when she crosses paths with twelve-year-old Belgian
immigrant Hector Perot and discovers a dead body on the floor of the Mermaid
Dance Room! As the number of suspects grows and the murder threatens to tear
the town apart, Aggie and her new friend will need every tool at their disposal
-- including their insatiable curiosity, deductive skills and not a little help
from their friends -- to solve the case before Aggie's beloved dance instructor
is charged with a crime Aggie is sure she didn't commit.

the-winterhouse-mysteries

1/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 3, 2022 by guest

The Sittaford Mystery Agatha Christie 2009-03-17 The Sittaford Mystery is Dame
Agatha at her most intriguing, as a séance in a snowbound house predicts a
particularly grisly murder. In a remote house in the middle of Dartmoor, six
shadowy figures huddle around a table for a seance. Tension rises as the
spirits spell out a chilling message: "Captain Trevelyan . . . dead . . .
murder." Is this black magic or simply a macabre joke? The only way to be
certain is to locate Captain Trevelyan. Unfortunately, his home is six miles
away and, with snowdrifts blocking the roads, someone will have to make the
journey on foot. . . .
The Thief Knot Kate Milford 2020-01-14 When Marzana's parents are recruited to
solve an odd crime, she assembles her own team, including a ghost, to
investigate the kidnapping.
Beverly, Right Here Kate DiCamillo 2019-09-24 Revisiting once again the world
of Raymie Nightingale, two-time Newbery Medalist Kate DiCamillo turns her focus
to the tough-talking, inescapably tenderhearted Beverly. Beverly put her foot
down on the gas. They went faster still. This was what Beverly wanted — what
she always wanted. To get away. To get away as fast as she could. To stay away.
Beverly Tapinski has run away from home plenty of times, but that was when she
was just a kid. By now, she figures, it’s not running away. It’s leaving.
Determined to make it on her own, Beverly finds a job and a place to live and
tries to forget about her dog, Buddy, now buried underneath the orange trees
back home; her friend Raymie, whom she left without a word; and her mom,
Rhonda, who has never cared about anyone but herself. Beverly doesn’t want to
depend on anyone, and she definitely doesn’t want anyone to depend on her. But
despite her best efforts, she can’t help forming connections with the people
around her — and gradually, she learns to see herself through their eyes. In a
touching, funny, and fearless conclusion to her sequence of novels about the
beloved Three Rancheros, #1 New York Times best-selling author Kate DiCamillo
tells the story of a character who will break your heart and put it back
together again.
Winter House Carol O'Connell 2005 When a serial lady-killer is found with
shears sticking out of his chest and an ice pick in his hand, Kathy Mallory and
her NYPD Special Crimes partner Detective Sgt. Riker are called in to
investigate. One of the occupants of Winter House, the scene of the crime, is
70-year-old Nedda Winter, who immediately confesses to the killing, claiming it
was self-defence. Murder solved, case closed. It's even poetic justice. But
Winter House is the site of a massacre that took place 50 years previously and
doesn't give up its dead so easily. Mallory and Riker will have to reopen the
original investigation in order to try and stop the murderer from finishing
what they started.
Power of a Princess E.D.
adventurous tale about a
kingdom whose fate rests
Born to a fairy king and
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magical gifts she's only beginning to discover. Aislin has spent her whole life
keeping her family's gifts hidden from the non-magic folk who surround her
kingdom, and is shocked to find out the humans knew about these enchantments
all along. But when the fairies decide to move back onto human territory, it
soon becomes clear that some will not be happy about this change. As she sets
out to restore the balance, Aislin chooses a surprising group of young women to
join her – girls she knows are brave and loyal, but who don't have the
qualities of typical guards or princess confidantes. Things only get more
complicated when an old foe appears, surely up to no good. The princess knows
she has the power and ingenuity to stand up for herself and her kingdom,
especially with her friends by her side – will that be enough to set things
right? E. D. Baker is the author of many beloved books for young readers,
including The Frog Princess, which was the inspiration for Disney's The
Princess and the Frog. A classic and original fairy tale that celebrates
goodness in all shapes and sizes, More than a Princess will resonate with
readers who love magic, suspense, girl power, and adventure.
The Winterhouse Mysteries Ben Guterson 2019-12-31 Danger, intrigue, and the
power of family combine in The Winterhouse Mysteries, the fast-paced conclusion
to Ben Guterson and Chloe Bristol's illustrated, enchanting Winterhouse middle
grade trilogy. It’s springtime at Winterhouse and Elizabeth is settling into
the joyful chaos of her new home. But it isn’t long before she and Freddy are
drawn into an ominous new mystery. Guests at the hotel start behaving oddly,
and Elizabeth’s powers manifest in thrilling—sometimes frightening—new ways. As
unnatural tremors shake the foundations of Winterhouse, Elizabeth hears cries
for help from Gracella Winters, a villain she’d thought dead and gone for good.
Elizabeth’s discovery of a rare book containing secrets of an ancient ritual
leads to a tragic realization: someone at the hotel is trying to help Gracella
rise again. Can Elizabeth and Freddy banish these threats and protect the
future of Winterhouse once and for all? Christy Ottaviano Books
So You Want to be President? Judith St. George 2004 Presents an assortment of
facts about the qualifications and characteristics of U.S. presidents, from
George Washington to Barack H. Obama.
Greenglass House Kate Milford 2014 At Greenglass House, a smuggler's inn, 12year-old Milo, the innkeepers' adopted son, plans to spend his winter holidays
relaxing, but soon guests begin arriving with strange stories about the house,
sending Milo and Meddy, the cook's daughter, on an adventure. Simultaneous
eBook.
Wishes and Wellingtons Julie Berry 2020-10-13 From New York Times bestselling
and award-winning author Julie Berry comes a brand new middle-grade fantasy
adventure full of friendship, magic, and mischief. Be careful what you wish for
... Maeve Merritt chafes at the rigid rules at her London boarding school for
"Upright Young Ladies." When punishment forces her to sort through the trash,
she finds a sardine tin that houses a foul-tempered djinni with no intention of
submitting to a schoolgirl as his master. Soon an orphan boy from the
the-winterhouse-mysteries
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charitable home next door, a mysterious tall man in ginger whiskers, a
disgruntled school worker, and a take-no-prisoners business tycoon are in hot
pursuit of Maeve and her magical discovery. It'll take all of her quick
thinking and sass to set matters right. Maeve Merritt is one feisty heroine you
won't soon forget. First published as an Audible Original in 2018 The perfect
book for: Ages 8-11 Young fantasy readers Empowering young girls
The Secrets of Winterhouse Ben Guterson 2018-12-31 Bookish puzzles, phantom
mysteries, and evil curses await as Elizabeth returns to Winterhouse in Book 2
of this magical series. Back at the Winterhouse hotel for another holiday
season, Elizabeth and Freddy dig deeper into the mystery surrounding Riley S.
Granger, a hotel guest who left behind odd artifacts—one being a magical book
that the evil Gracella Winters once attempted to use to gain destructive power
over the entire Falls lineage. The two friends follow a trail of clues,
inadvertently attracting the attention of a suspicious new hotel guest: Elana
Vesper. The clock is ticking as Elizabeth and Freddy struggle to figure out
whether Elana is merely a pawn or a player in the plot to revive the spirit of
Gracella. If that wasn’t enough, Elizabeth suspects she is coming into her own
special powers—and she’s fearful it might lead her right into Gracella’s
vicious web. Mystery, adventure, and a winning friendship combine in this much
anticipated sequel. Christy Ottaviano Books
The Broken Lands Kate Milford 2012 "Set in the seedy underworld of nineteenthcentury Coney Island during the construction of the Brooklyn Bridge, two
orphans are determined to stop evil forces from claiming the city of New York"Winterborne Home for Mayhem and Mystery Ally Carter 2021-03-02 Five orphans.
Two sword-wielding vigilantes. One mansion. No rules. April thought she had her
happy ending. After all, she has her new house and new friends and new
guardian. But she also has a very big new secret. The kids of Winterborne House
are the only ones who know that Gabriel Winterborne--famous billionaire and
terrible cook--is really a sword-wielding vigilante. What they don't know is
that he's not the only one. When a masked figure breaks in, looking for
something--or someone--it's clear that Gabriel has met his match, and now no
one is safe. April and her friends will have to solve a decades-old mystery in
order to hang on to the most important thing in the world: each other.
The Book Case Dave Shelton 2019-05-28 A hilarious illustrated book about a
crime-solving heroine who enters a boarding school filled with very peculiar
girls, from Bransford Boase Award-winner Dave Shelton. Daphne is off to an
exclusive girls' boarding school, where she'll be given a brand-new start after
her expulsion. But St. Rita's school for girls is not your ordinary school. And
these are certainly not ordinary girls. As it turns out, nothing is quite what
you'd expect at St. Rita's. But then she meets Emily Lime, a crime-solving
genius, who's looking for a new library assistant. And the book smart Daphne is
just the girl for the job. Mystery and intrigue are about to strike St. Rita's
and Emily Lime is going to need all the help she can get...
the-winterhouse-mysteries
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Confessions of a Dork Lord Mike Johnston 2020-01-28 Despicable Me meets Diary
of a Wimpy Kid in this hilarious illustrated middle grade adventure that
follows a hapless warlock-in-training as he struggles to live up to his great
and terrible destiny. Meet Wick. He's the son of the Dark Lord, heir to the
throne of black and broken glass, and next in line to be the leader of the Grim
World. Too bad he's stuck in Remedial Spell Casting (he can barely even cast
the fart-revealer spell), he's allergic to fire and brimstone, and the bullies
at school insist on calling him Dork Lord. Full of humor, hijinks, and lively
illustrations, Confessions of a Dork Lord follows Wick through the pages of his
journal as he comes up with a genius plan to defeat his foes, achieve greatness
. . . and survive Middle Ages School. "I loved every page, and your kid will
too!" --Melissa de la Cruz, bestselling author of the Descendants series "It's
not easy being bad. But this book will give you a head start." --Pseudonymous
Bosch, bestselling author of the Secret series "Hilarious! Not to be missed!" -Eoin Colfer, bestselling author of the Artemis Fowl series
Saving Sophia Fleur Hitchcock 2014-07-03 If Lottie's parents were normal
instead of weirdos, she'd never have met Sophia. And she'd never have made that
promise. Or run away in a kayak, stolen some beetroot and pretended to be a
Star Wars fan. None of the scarier stuff would have happened either. Lottie
just wanted to be a hero. She had no idea it would be so dangerous.
Words on Fire Jennifer A. Nielsen 2019-10-01 New York Times bestselling author
Jennifer A. Nielsen transports readers to a corner of history with this
inspiring story of a girl who discovers the strength of her people united in
resisting oppression. Danger is never far from Audra's family farm in
Lithuania. She always avoids the occupying Russian Cossack soldiers, who insist
that everyone must become Russian -- they have banned Lithuanian books,
religion, culture, and even the language. But Audra knows her parents are
involved in something secret and perilous.In June 1893, when Cossacks arrive
abruptly at their door, Audra's parents insist that she flee, taking with her
an important package and instructions for where to deliver it. But escape means
abandoning her parents to a terrible fate.As Audra embarks on a journey to
deliver the mysterious package, she faces unimaginable risks, and soon she
becomes caught up in a growing resistance movement. Can joining the underground
network of book smugglers give Audra a chance to rescue her parents?
Winterhouse Ben Guterson 2018-01-02 An Edgar Award Finalist An Agatha Award
Finalist An enchanting urban fantasy middle-grade debut—the first book in a
trilogy—set in a magical hotel full of secrets. Orphan Elizabeth Somers’s
malevolent aunt and uncle ship her off to the ominous Winterhouse Hotel, owned
by the peculiar Norbridge Falls. Upon arrival, Elizabeth quickly discovers that
Winterhouse has many charms—most notably its massive library. It’s not long
before she locates a magical book of puzzles that will unlock a mystery
involving Norbridge and his sinister family. But the deeper she delves into the
hotel’s secrets, the more Elizabeth starts to realize that she is somehow
connected to Winterhouse. As fate would have it, Elizabeth is the only person
who can break the hotel’s curse and solve the mystery. But will it be at the
the-winterhouse-mysteries
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cost of losing the people she has come to car for, and even Winterhouse itself?
Mystery, adventure, and beautiful writing combine in this exciting debut richly
set in a hotel full of secrets. Christy Ottaviano Books
Girl Vs. Boy Band Harmony Jones 2017-06-27 Talented but painfully shy eighthgrader Lark secretly writes feisty, heartfelt songs about her life-about
school, crushes on boys, not getting along with her mom, and missing her dad
who lives in Nashville. But that secret becomes harder to keep when Lark's
mother, a music record executive at her own label, announces that British boy
band Abbey Road will be coming to live with them while they make their first
album! Sharing her L.A. house with three noisy, mischievous rising stars isn't
as glamorous as expected, especially when things aren't going smoothly with the
band members. When one of them plagiarizes one of Lark's songs and passes it
off as his own, will Lark gain the courage to step into the spotlight herself?
Winterborne Home for Vengeance and Valor Ally Carter 2020 After years in foster
care, April gets to live in a mansion where she and four other children are
caught up in a mystery related to a missing heir, a lost legacy, and the
Phantom.
Crime and Carpetbags Julie Berry 2021-10-19 From award-winning author Julie
Berry comes the second installment in the fantastically adventurous Wishes and
Wellingtons series, in which our heroine, Maeve Merritt, embarks on a magicpowered and most dangerous quest to help her friends Now that Maeve Merritt has
surrendered Mermeros, the djinni she found in a sardine can, she expects her
life in London will be dull as dirt. But villains from Maeve's previous
escapades are still searching for the djinni, now in the hands of Mr.
Poindexter, the adoptive father of Maeve's friend Tommy. When Mr. Poindexter
tries to use one of his wishes, he and Mermeros go missing—and without a
guardian, Tom will be forced back to the orphanage. With the help of magical
flying carpetbags, Maeve, Tom, and their friend Alice soar off to find Mr.
Poindexter and that rascal, Mermeros, before the djinni's fabled wishes fall
into the wrong hands.
The Winter House Nicci Gerrard 2009-12-03 The moving, life-affirming and
poignant story of friendship, love and loss, for fans of Victoria Hislop and
Joanna Trollope. One phone call can change everything . . . Marnie's life is
turned upside down when a sudden phone call summons her back to the Scottish
Highlands, and to the past she has tried to escape. Ralph, Marnie and Oliver
were once so close, but it's been years since they were all together. But now
Ralph is ill, and so they all meet again to spend the precious days that he has
left with each other. And as they reminisce, Marnie is taken back to the summer
years ago when everything changed between them and heartbreak and desire broke
up their group. Will Ralph have the chance to say what needs to be said before
it's too late? And can they put the devastating events of twenty years ago to
rest and rekindle the intimacy they once shared? ____________ 'This book made
me feel so many emotions!' 5***** Reader Review 'Such fabulous writing kept me
reading eagerly to the end and even shedding a few tears' 5***** Reader Review
the-winterhouse-mysteries
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'I absolutely loved this story and didn't want it to end' 5***** Reader Review
Midnight at the Barclay Hotel Fleur Bradley 2020-08-25 Hunting ghosts and
solving the case before checkout? All in a weekend's work. Read the novel that
New York Times bestselling author, Chris Grabenstein calls, "My kind of
mystery!" When JJ Jacobson convinced his mom to accept a surprise invitation to
an all-expenses-paid weekend getaway at the illustrious Barclay Hotel, he never
imagined that he'd find himself in the midst of a murder mystery. He thought he
was in for a run-of-the-mill weekend ghost hunting at the most haunted spot in
town, but when he arrives at the Barclay Hotel and his mother is blamed for the
hotel owner's death, he realizes his weekend is going to be anything but
ordinary. Now, with the help of his new friends, Penny and Emma, JJ has to
track down a killer, clear his mother's name, and maybe even meet a ghost or
two along the way.
The Whisperling Hayley Hoskins 2022-08-30
Warren the 13th and the Thirteen-Year Curse Tania del Rio 2020-03-24 Warren the
13th sets sail on his final adventure in this lushly illustrated middle grade
series in the spirit of Edward Gorey and Lemony Snicket. In this final story of
Warren’s thrilling adventures, the young manager is adjusting to the demands of
running a floating hotel and is planning his thirteenth birthday party. But
then disaster strikes! The Warren Hotel is shipwrecked on a strange island, and
Sketchy is kidnapped! Warren and his crew of friends set off on a daring rescue
mission across the high seas, where they meet a delightful new cast of
characters that includes wizened pirates, a sea witch, and a talking clam. As
Warren pursues his many-tentacled friend’s kidnappers, he will learn the truth
of Sketchy’s mysterious origins—as well as one final secret of his beloved
Warren Hotel. Once again, readers can expect mesmerizing illustrations on every
page, along with plenty of riddles, puzzles, and adventure galore!
The Story Collector Kristin O'Donnell Tubb 2018-08-28 "For every book lover who
fantasized about getting locked in the library overnight, The Story Collector
is a dream come true!" —New York Times-bestselling author Alan Gratz In the
tradition of E. L. Konisburg, this middle-grade mystery adventure is inspired
by the real life of Viviani Joffre Fedeler, born and raised in the New York
Public Library. The Story Collector by Kristin O'Donnell Tubb is a middle-grade
historical fiction inspired by the real life of Viviani Fedeler. Eleven-yearold Viviani Fedeler has spent her whole life in the New York Public Library.
She knows every room by heart, except the ones her father keeps locked. When
Viviani becomes convinced that the library is haunted, new girl Merit Mubarak
makes fun of her. So Viviani decides to play a harmless little prank, roping
her older brothers and best friend Eva to help out. But what begins as a joke
quickly gets out of hand, and soon Viviani and her friends have to solve two
big mysteries: Is the Library truly haunted? And what happened to the expensive
new stamp collection? It's up to Viviani, Eva, and Merit (reluctantly) to find
out.
the-winterhouse-mysteries
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The Secret of White Stone Gate Julia Nobel 2020-03-03 In this exciting sequel
to The Mystery of Black Hollow Lane, Emmy's adventures continue as she deals
with a sinister organization, a missing father, and secrets she's not sure who
to trust with. After spending the summer at home in Connecticut, Emmy cannot
wait to return to Wellsworth for the new school year and reunite with her best
friends, Lola and Jack. Before she leaves Emmy receives a note from her father
telling her to hide the remaining relics The Order of Black Hollow Lane are
after—and to trust no one. When Lola is framed for a serious crime she didn't
commit, Emmy knows that she and her friends are not safe. The Order wants Emmy
to give up her father's location... if she doesn't, those she loves will pay
the price. Emmy and Jack need to figure out a way to clear Lola's name without
bending to the Order's sinister demands. And Emmy needs to figure out who she
can trust with her secrets before it's too late.
Curiosity House: The Shrunken Head Lauren Oliver 2015-09-29 Edgar Award nominee
for Best Juvenile Mystery The book is about, among other things: the strongest
boy in the world, a talking cockatoo, a faulty mind reader, a beautiful bearded
lady and a nervous magician, an old museum, and a shrunken head. Blessed with
extraordinary abilities, orphans Philippa, Sam, and Thomas have grown up
happily in Dumfrey’s Dime Museum of Freaks, Oddities, and Wonders. But when a
fourth child, Max, a knife-thrower, joins the group, it sets off an
unforgettable chain of events. When the museum’s Amazonian shrunken head is
stolen, the four are determined to get it back. But their search leads them to
a series of murders and an explosive secret about their pasts. This sensational
new series—a 2016 Edgar nominee for Best Juvenile book and New York Times
bestseller—combines the unparalleled storytelling gifts of Lauren Oliver with
the rich knowledge of the notorious relics collector H. C. Chester. What you
will find in this book: A rather attractive bearded lady Several scandalous
murders A deliciously disgusting Amazonian shrunken head Four extraordinary
children with equally extraordinary abilities A quite loquacious talking bird
What you will NOT find in this book: An accountant named Seymour A never-ending
line at the post office Brussel sprouts (shudder) A lecture on finishing all
your homework on time A sweet, gooey story for nice little girls and boys Learn
more about the series online at www.thecuriosityhouse.com
Daybreak on Raven Island Fleur Bradley 2022-08-23 From the critically acclaimed
author of Midnight at the Barclay Hotel comes a thrilling new middle grade
mystery novel inspired by Alcatraz Prison. Tori, Marvin, and Noah would rather
be anywhere else than on the seventh grade class field trip to Raven Island
prison. Tori would rather be on the soccer field, but her bad grades have
benched her until further notice; Marvin would rather be at the first day of a
film festival with his best friend, Kevin; and Noah isn't looking forward to
having to make small talk with his classmates at this new school. But when the
three of them stumble upon a dead body in the woods, miss the last ferry back
home, and then have to spend the night on Raven Island, they find that they
need each other now more than ever. They must work together to uncover a
killer, outrun a motley ghost-hunting crew, and expose the age-old secrets of
the island all before daybreak.
the-winterhouse-mysteries
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York: The Clockwork Ghost Laura Ruby 2019-05-14 National Book Award finalist
Laura Ruby returns with the middle chapter in her epic alternate-history
adventure—a journey that will test Tess, Theo, and Jaime and change their lives
forever. It was only a few weeks ago that the Biedermann twins, Tess and Theo,
along with their friend Jaime Cruz, followed the secrets of the Morningstarrs’
cipher further than anyone had in its century-and a-half history—and destroyed
their beloved home in the process. But the Old York Cipher still isn’t solved.
The demolition of 354 W. 73rd Street only revealed the next clue in the
greatest mystery of the modern world, and if Tess, Theo, and Jaime want to
discover what lies at the end of the puzzle laid into the buildings of New York
by its brilliant, enigmatic architects, they will need to press on. But doing
so could prove even more dangerous than they know. It is clear that the
Morningstarr twins marshaled all the strange technology they had spent their
lives creating in the construction of the Cipher, and that technology has its
own plans for those who pursue it. It's also clear that Tess, Theo, and Jaime
are not the only ones on the trail of the treasure. As enemies both known and
unknown close in on them from all sides and the very foundations of the city
seem to crumble around them, they will have to ask themselves how far they will
go to change the unchangeable—and whether the price of knowing the secrets of
the Morningstarrs is one they are willing to pay.
The Falcon at the Portal Elizabeth Peters 2000-04-04 When her nephew-in-law is
accused of forging antiquities, Amelia Peabody investigates and is challenged
by the reappearance of a detestable cousin, a newly discovered pyramid, the
rising nationalist movement in Egypt, and a complication in love. Reprint.
The Only Thing Worse Than Witches Lauren Magaziner 2015-08 Eleven-year-old
Rupert cannot resist applying to an advertisement for a witch's apprentice but
quickly finds himself over his head with the young witch-in-training who
desperately needs his help. Simultaneous eBook.
Hollowpox: The Hunt for Morrigan Crow Jessica Townsend 2020-02-04 From a New
York Times bestselling author: our beloved heroine battles a new evil as a
strange, frightening illness takes hold of Nevermoor in this captivating and
heart-pounding tale. Morrigan Crow and her friends have survived their first
year as proud scholars of the elite Wundrous Society, helped bring down the
nefarious Ghastly Market, and proven themselves loyal to Unit 919. Now Morrigan
faces a new, exciting challenge: to master the mysterious Wretched Arts, and
control the power that threatens to consume her. But a strange and frightening
illness has taken hold of Nevermoor, turning infected Wunimals into mindless,
vicious Unnimals on the hunt. As victims of the Hollowpox multiply, panic
spreads. And with the city she loves in a state of fear, Morrigan quickly
realizes it's up to her to find a cure for the Hollowpox, even if it will put
her -- and everyone in Nevermoor -- in more danger than she ever imagined.
Premeditated Myrtle (Myrtle Hardcastle Mystery 1) Elizabeth C. Bunce 2020-10-13
This Edgar Award-winning cozy mystery series for middle-graders introduces us
to Myrtle Hardcastle, everyone's favorite 12-year-old amateur detective and
the-winterhouse-mysteries
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Young Lady of Quality. Wickedly smart and keenly interested in the new tools of
criminology, Myrtle has a nose for murder in the Victorian English village
where she lives with her father, who is the local prosecutor, and her
governess, Miss Judson. More mysteries await in How to Get Away with Myrtle
(Book 2) and Cold-Blooded Myrtle (Book 3).
Book Scavenger Jennifer Chambliss Bertman 2015-06-02 A New York TimesBestseller! For twelve-year-old Emily, the best thing about moving to San
Francisco is that it's the home city of her literary idol: Garrison Griswold,
book publisher and creator of the online sensation Book Scavenger (a game where
books are hidden in cities all over the country and clues to find them are
revealed through puzzles). Upon her arrival, however, Emily learns that
Griswold has been attacked and is now in a coma, and no one knows anything
about the epic new game he had been poised to launch. Then Emily and her new
friend James discover an odd book, which they come to believe is from Griswold
himself, and might contain the only copy of his mysterious new game. Racing
against time, Emily and James rush from clue to clue, desperate to figure out
the secret at the heart of Griswold's new game—before those who attacked
Griswold come after them too. This title has Common Core connections.
The Wizard of London Mercedes Lackey 2006-10-03 The fourth novel in Mercedes
Lackey's magical Elemental Masters series reimagines the fairy tale The Snow
Queen in a richly-detailed alternate Victorian England The letter that
introduced twelve-year-old Sarah Jane Lyon-White to Isabelle Harton, who ran
the Harton School in central London, seemed quite simple and straightforward.
But it was what was not written in the letter that resonated to Isabelle’s own
finely tuned “extra” senses: “Sarah has gifts we cannot train,” the letter
whispered to her, “nor can anyone we know. Those we trust tell us that you
can….” And it was true, for the Harton School was far from ordinary. It was
Isabelle’s job to train children who possessed the odd types of magic that
could not be trained by London’s powerful Elemental Masters: clairvoyants,
telepaths, those with the ability to sense hidden danger, the vision to see
into the past, and even that rarest of all talents: the ability to see and
communicate with the dead. But Isabelle was uneasy, for though she knew that
Sarah Jane had a touch of telepathy, there seemed to be something else about
the girl—something that had not yet manifested. And Isabelle was right to be
worried, for as soon as Sarah’s full talents became evident, there was an
attempt made on her life. For Sarah was that rarest of magicians: a true
medium, and for some reason, a powerful Elemental Master wanted her dead.
Isabelle knew that to protect her ward she would have to seek help from the
Elemental Masters of the city. That meant she would also see Lord David
Alderscroft, the man she had once loved, but who had inexplicably chilled
toward her and broken her heart long ago—for he was the leader of the city’s
Elemental Masters, the man who was now called the Wizard of London.
Minds of Winter Ed O’Loughlin 2017-02-04 A finalist for the Scotiabank Giller
Prize, Minds of Winter is a mesmerizing novel about the chance meeting of two
present-day travellers who expose one of the most perplexing mysteries in the
the-winterhouse-mysteries
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history of Arctic exploration. Fay Morgan and Nelson Nilsson have each arrived
in Inuvik, Canada, about 120 miles north of the Arctic Circle. Both are in
search of answers about a family member: Nelson for his estranged older
brother, and Fay for her vanished grandfather. Driving Fay into town from the
airport on a freezing January night, Nelson reveals a folder left behind by his
brother. An image catches Fay’s eye: a clock she has seen before. Soon Fay and
Nelson realize that their relatives have an extraordinary and historic
connection — a secret share in one of the greatest unsolved mysteries of polar
expedition. This is the riddle of the “Arnold 294” chronometer, which
reappeared in Britain more than a hundred years after it was lost in the Arctic
with the ships and men of Sir John Franklin’s Northwest Passage expedition. The
secret history of this elusive timepiece, Fay and Nelson will discover, ties
them and their families to a journey that echoes across two centuries.
The Secrets of Winterhouse Ben Guterson 2018-12-31 Bookish puzzles, phantom
mysteries, and evil curses await as Elizabeth returns to Winterhouse in Book 2
of this magical series. Back at the Winterhouse hotel for another holiday
season, Elizabeth and Freddy dig deeper into the mystery surrounding Riley S.
Granger, a hotel guest who left behind odd artifacts—one being a magical book
that the evil Gracella Winters once attempted to use to gain destructive power
over the entire Falls lineage. The two friends follow a trail of clues,
inadvertently attracting the attention of a suspicious new hotel guest: Elana
Vesper. The clock is ticking as Elizabeth and Freddy struggle to figure out
whether Elana is merely a pawn or a player in the plot to revive the spirit of
Gracella. If that wasn’t enough, Elizabeth suspects she is coming into her own
special powers—and she’s fearful it might lead her right into Gracella’s
vicious web. Mystery, adventure, and a winning friendship combine in this much
anticipated sequel. A Christy Ottaviano Book
Bluecrowne Kate Milford 2018-10-02 Return to the world of the bestselling
Greenglass House, where smugglers, magic, and pyrotechnics mix, in a new
adventure from a New York Times best-selling, National Book Award–nominated,
and Edgar Award–winning author. Lucy Bluecrowne is beginning a new life ashore
with her stepmother and half brother, though she’s certain the only place
she’ll ever belong is with her father on a ship of war as part of the crew. She
doesn’t care that living in a house is safer and the proper place for a twelveyear-old girl; it’s boring. But then two nefarious strangers identify her
little brother as the pyrotechnical prodigy they need to enact an evil plan,
and it will take all Lucy’s fighting instincts to keep her family together. Set
in the magical Greenglass House world, this action-packed tale of the house's
first inhabitants reveals the origins of some of its many secrets.
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